
Short self-evaluation of the PhD course “Peer-reviewing and getting published in 

international journals” (SOS9032) 

This PhD course was held for the first-time spring 2023 and the course received on the whole 

very good feedback from the PhD students, which that the course was extremely useful and 

improved their knowledge about the peer-reviewing process and getting published in 

international journals. It was emphasized that the course was very practical in the sense that 

they got guidelines and input that they could implement directly into their own work. This 

was highly appreciated.  

The course was structured as a small group so that the teaching could be adapted somewhat to 

what the students wanted and needed. The teaching was a combination between lecture and 

group work which was well received. Having a small group allowed all students to share their 

experienced and many appreciated that the course managed to create a safe leaning 

environment. 

The course was held in three parts where the students worked on assignments between the 

meetings. One feedback was to have somewhat longer time between the second and the third 

part to give enough time to implement all the feedback they had gotten on their manuscript at 

the second. I will try to accommodate this for the course next year.   

 


